

## Building Brighter Futures Together at the Ottawa-Carleton District School Board



DATE: 22 September 2020

TO: Chair and Members

of the Board

**RE:** Return to Holding In Person Meetings

Trustee Donna Blackburn has given notice that she will move as follows at the Special Board meeting of 25 August 2020, in keeping with section 13.1 of the Board's By-Laws and Standing Rules:

WHEREAS staff of the Ottawa-Carleton District School Board are expected to return to work in person,

## THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED

THAT the Board return to holding in person meetings in the Boardroom at 133 Greenbank Road.

Camille Williams-Taylor Director of Education and Secretary of the Board Michèle Giroux Executive Officer Corporate Services

Signatures on this Notice of Motion confirm that the Notice was submitted in accordance with Section 12.9 of the Board's By-laws and Standing Rules.